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                                                                   19th December 2019
A big THANK YOU to all the children for their brilliant performances on Tuesday and Wednesday. They overcame all the ‘break a leg’ obstacles to entertain us. Thank you for joining us on either or both evenings.
Friday 20th December - Nursery / Reception Class Nativity Service at 10.30am at St Michael and All Angels Church. The Church ask that NO photographs/videos are taken; you are welcome to come back to School for photos and mince pies after the Service

Reminders:
Swimming will commence for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 from Tuesday 14th January for 5 weeks. The cost will be £2.50 / child  per week to cover transport costs. School meets the costs of lessons and an extra instructor.

Clubs for the Spring Term beginning w/c 13th January for 10 weeks

Monday: Mixed sports/games

Tuesday: Debate

Wednesday: Singing

Thursday: Chess

School opens 6th January 2020

From January 2020, the perimeter gates around the school playground will be locked at 9.15. Pupils arriving late will need to use the front pedestrian access. 

The gates will be opened for Nursery parents / carers at 11.30.

To collect your child before the end of the school day, you will need to use the front entrance.

As you decorate your home and celebrate the season with loved ones and friends, May you have the gladness of Christmas - hope,

The spirit of Christmas - peace,

And the heart of Christmas - love. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
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